
 

January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Bikeability Courses 

We are pleased to inform you that we are working with Bikeability to arrange some course dates 
during the May half-term and summer holidays. These courses will provide students with the 
opportunity to complete either the Level 2 course or, if they have already completed this in primary 
school, the Level 3 course. 

To help us gauge interest and determine how many students wish to participate, we kindly ask you to 
complete this short form: https://forms.office.com/e/em52dr67pe. 

At present, the cost for the Level 2 course is £45.00. However, we are actively working with other 
organisations to secure funding that may help reduce this cost. For students who have already 
completed the Level 2 course and wish to progress to Level 3, this course will be fully funded by 
Bikeability. 

Once we have an idea of the number of students interested, we will contact you directly with available 
dates. Should either course be oversubscribed, we will collaborate closely with Bikeability to arrange 
additional dates. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss these courses further, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Marina Wyse 
School Business Manager 

https://forms.office.com/e/em52dr67pe

